
 

 

 

7th December 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

As we move towards the end of term, we wanted to get in contact to let you know about 

some of the festive activities which are in the diary between now and the Christmas 

holidays.  

As a special treat in the run up to Christmas we have organised a festive concert for our year 
7 students. This will take place on Thursday 9th December during period 5. It is an 

opportunity for our older students to perform to year 7 and hopefully inspire them to join the 
many music ensembles at the school. If students would like to get into the festive mood, they 

are welcome to slip on something Christmassy during the concert to enjoy the festive fun! 

 
On Friday the 17th December year 7 will be taking part in our end of term Christingle service. 

This year we will be doing two services, one for each side of the year group so that we can 
invite parents to attend this lovely celebration. Students in 7C, D, E and G will have their 

service at 9.30am, and those in 7P, S, W and Y at 11.15am. You can book a ticket for these 
events through the link to Eventbrite on the school website; the link will be available from 

Friday 10th December. Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions, we only have space for one 

adult per student. On the day, please use the gate in Bede car park to access the Constance 
Green Hall rather than entering the school site via Reception. The gate will be open from 

9.15am. Car parking space is very limited so we ask parents not to park on the school site.  
  
If you would like to make a donation to the Children’s Society as part of the service you can 
do so through ParentPay on your child’s account.  
  
Finally, we would like to thank you for all your support during this term.  The attitude and 

enthusiasm of our year 7 students has been superb, and they certainly deserve a break over 

the holidays and some festive cheer.  
  
 
 

Merry Christmas.  
  
 

Mr Taylor   
Head of Year 7  
 


